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Good Morning,
 
Attached are the June 2022 AI Report. There are two due to the first test resulting in Range
Exceeded in the Mouth Alcohol Testing part. A new test was conducted and is attached.
 
If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Have a great day and stay safe.
 
 
Very Respectfully,
 
Police Officer Hendrick J Martinez #B118/201
Uniform Patrol Division / Agency Inspector
Pensacola Police Department
711 North Hayne Street
Pensacola, FL 32501
Phone Number: 850-435-1901
Cell Phone Number: 850-637-6642
Email: hmartinez@cityofpensacola.com
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